
Thank you for registering for the webinar series, “Elevating Student Voice as Leaders to 
Advance Equity and Inclusion,” presented by the New York State Education Department in 
partnership with the Region 2 Comprehensive Center. This webinar series, held in Fall 2023, 
highlighted a range of ways in which school districts across New York State are elevating 
students as authentic partners and leaders in creating equitable and inclusive schools.

 

The recorded videos and introduction videos from Chancellor Lester W. Young Jr. and 
Executive Director of the Office of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion, Dr. Diane Wynne, are now 
available on NYSED’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion website.

 

We appreciate the district leaders, educators, and students from the following school districts 
who participated in this webinar series:

 

Gates Chili Central School District

Ithaca City School District

Peekskill City School District

Salamanca Central City School District

Shenendehowa Central School District

Uniondale Union Free School District

 

We hope that you enjoy these videos and that they inspire continued and future practices that 
elevate students as agents of social change in creating welcoming, affirming, and culturally 
responsive schools for all students. 


https://www.nysed.gov/diversity-equity-inclusion/elevating-student-voice-webinar-series
https://www.nysed.gov/diversity-equity-inclusion/elevating-student-voice-webinar-series

